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WARNING:  Notice of Scams Targeting Fire Victims 
 
 

We have received reports about calls from scammers targeting Fire Victims.  In one scam, 
the caller asked a Fire Victim “to discuss certain benefits relating to her PG&E Claim.”  In another 
scam, the caller pretended to be a representative of an insurance company, told the Fire Victim 
that the insurance company issued an overpayment, and provided instructions to send money.  
These callers were not representatives of the Fire Victim Trust or the insurance company.  
 

We are concerned that scammers will continue to target Fire Victims.  Take note of this 
information to avoid scams:   

 
1. If you are a Claimant represented by a lawyer and you receive a call from someone 

pretending to be a representative of the Fire Victim Trust, stop the communications 
immediately and contact your lawyer.  Fire Victim Trust representatives will not call 
you if you are a Claimant represented by a lawyer and we have recorded that 
representation status in your claim file.  

2. If you get any request from someone to send you money in connection with the Fire 
Victim Trust and you do not know and trust the person, stop the communications and 
do not send any money to anyone.   

3. If you use the Fire Victim Trust Portal, do not share your login credentials with anyone 
else.  Agents in the Fire Victim Trust Call Center will never ask you for your Portal 
login information.  Do not log into your Portal where others can see your screen.   

 
Report any concerns to us by calling 1-888-664-1152 or email at info@firevictimtrust.com. 
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